
Appendix 3 
 

THE EMERGING COMMUNITY CONSULTATION STRATEGY 
Comments of the Local Development Framework Working 

Group 
 

(i) That the consultation leaflets should explain how hard copy documents 
can be viewed, as well as electronic versions. 

 
(ii) That the consultation leaflets should include space for the consultees’ 

names and addresses. 
 
(iii) That the Community Consultation Strategy should reflect the Local 

Development Framework Statement of Community Involvement. 
 
(iv) That an exhibition should be held in Acomb, as well as the city centre. 
 
(v) That supermarkets were a good location for holding exhibitions, to reach 

a cross-section of the population. 
 
(vi) That leisure and community service providers should be involved in the 

workshop sessions. 
 
(vii) That, in order to engage people, it was important to make clear what 

level of comments were sought at the Issues and Options stage of the 
process and how they would affect the production of the Area Action 
Plan. 

 
(viii) That the Strategy should refer to City of York Council throughout, not 

York City Council. 
 
(ix) That the Strategy should be printed in appropriately sized text (12 point) 

and in larger print on request. 


